Mr. Stakl, over three months ago I advised you and your dealer,

of some very serious defects in a rifle that [ purchased and was

manufactured by your fim. [ also requested a written statement .
that the repairs had been made. Thus far, I have received nothing

bu%t-a letter from.you, and the apparent "run around" from your

dealer. Your comments concerning this situation would be sincerely
appreciated.

Cordially yours,
AMERICAN SERVICE COMPANY OF ATLANTA, INC.
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